
 

 

 

 

 

The Washington State Death with Dignity Act (RCW 70.245) 

 Warm Beach Senior Community is a community of faith and as such we 
believe that each life is dear to God.  We also believe that God alone 
numbers our days and therefore we do not participate in the Washington 
Death with Dignity Act. 

We have a campus chaplain and social services staff who serve as resources 
when our residents face end of life decisions.  If a resident desires to pursue 
action under the Death with Dignity Act, our staff will assist in the transfer of 
records and coordination of transfer to a facility that does participate under 
this Act. 

We encourage discussion of these important issues with 
personal physicians, family and pastoral support. 

 


